
  

 

 

                                                            August 12, 2025 

Dear Valued Customers,                                                

 

Discontinuation of Plant Microtome (MTH-1) Sales 

 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your continued support. 

 

We regret to inform you that, due to various circumstances, we will discontinue sales of our 

Plant Microtome (MTH-1) once the current stock has been depleted. 

 

We are deeply grateful for your patronage over the years since the launch of the Plant Microtome 

(MTH-1). 

 

We kindly ask for your understanding and cooperation regarding this matter. We hope you will 

continue to support our products in the future. 

 

 

Plant Microtome (MTH-1)停售通知 

 

尊敬的客户： 

 

衷心感谢您一直以来对本公司的大力支持。 

 

由于各种原因，本公司决定在现有库存售罄后，停止销售 Plant Microtome（MTH-1），特此通知。 

 

自产品上市以来，承蒙您的持续关注与支持，我们深表感谢。 

 

敬请理解与配合。今后也请继续支持和关爱本公司的产品。 

 

顺祝商祺！ 


